
 
  You are invited to the 

  Grafton County Farm Bureau  

ANNUAL MEETING 
Wednesday, September 25 
At Hatchland Farm’s Dairy Delite 

15 Petticoat Lane, N. Haverhill, NH 03774  

Handicap Accessible

 

5:30 - 6:00pm Happy Half Hour:  

  (Cheese, crackers, snacks, and drinks) 

6:00 - 6:30pm Business Meeting:  

(Minutes, Treasurer’s Report, Nominating Committee, 

County Resolutions, Presidents Report) 

6:30 - 7:30pm Meal - Turkey Dinner: 

With stuffing, potatoes, squash, gravy, cranberry sauce, 

green bean casserole, rolls, beverages, and dessert.  

(If you have a dietary restriction call Hatchland at 

603-787-6077 and they will try to accommodate) 

7:30PM           Program:  
Report from NHFB President and NHFB Policy Director 
with question and answer to follow. 

 

Door Prizes! 
 

               

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

To Pre-Register Return this form with a check to: Grafton County Farm Bureau, PO Box 236, North Haverhill, NH 03774  

 
Name(s):   

Address:   

Email:   Phone:   

# of Dinners:   Total Enclosed $  

 

Cost: $10.00 per person if pre-registered 
$15.00 per person at the door 

Make Checks Payable To: Grafton County Farm Bureau 

Please: Pre-Register by September 18, 2024 

 



Grafton County Farm Bureau  
PO Box 26 
N. Haverhill, NH 03774 

 

Return Service Requested 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Make sure to get a raffle ticket on the way in to be  

in the running to win one of our great door prizes! 

 
 

We hope to see you there! 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Are you interested in serving on the 
Grafton County Farm Bureau Board of Directors? 

We are actively seeking new Board members! 

Bring a friend! 


